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• EYFS books – talk to Claire and then sort 
order with Sarah

Messages from Mrs Nott
Sports Week success!
Our Sports Week has been a huge success,
despite the rain on Tuesday.
A very special mention to the Year 5 and 6
children who supported Mrs. Noor with
arranging the races. You are superstars!

• EYFS books – talk to Claire and then sort 
order with Sarah

Diary Dates​
27th June​ Year 2 trip to Atwell Farm

4th July *Y1, Reception Family Maths Workshop 
8:50am​

7th July *Year 1 Performance Assembly* 8:50am​

12th July Transition Day –
Year 6 at secondary schools

10th/12th July​ Parent Meetings 3:30 – 4:30pm​

13th July​ Year 6 Trip to the seaside​

Attendance

Look at changes to dates!

Our whole school attendance this week is
91% .
Congratulations to 5H and 2A for reaching 
our attendance target of 95% this week.

Eid al-Adha
We would like to take this opportunity to
wish Eid Mubarak to all our families who will
be celebrating Eid Al Adha, which is due to
fall on Wednesday 28th or Thursday 29th
June this year.
We hope you have an enjoyable time with

your families and friends during this holy
festival! Children will have their absence
recorded as authorised for one day as
religious observance.
School is open for children who do not
celebrate Eid as usual on Wednesday and
Thursday. All children must return to school
after one day absence; any additional
absences will be recorded as unauthorised,
unless medical evidence is provided.

Book Fair
Thank you, parents, for coming to support 
our book fair this week. It was lovely to see 
so many children keen to buy book. We 
have been able to raise over £600 to buy 
new story and information books for school.



days the penalty payment rises to £120 (per parent, per child) 
which must be paid within 28 days.
If the notice has not been paid in full by 28 days of receipt, the 
council will proceed to court.

Year 4 attempted to make our own switches to make an electrical circuit work. will come to visit it.

Curriculum

Rights Respecting School

We Read Challenge
The 'We Read challenge' is aimed at encouraging more of our children to read at home and
develop their love of reading. Please sign your child's bookmark each day if they have read at
home and return the bookmark the following Monday.
This week's winners are:

Year Group Name

Reception, Year 1 Zayan, R1

Year 2 and IH Samara, 2P

Year 3, Year 4 Jad, 4M

Year 5, Year 6 Minadora, 5H
Recent winners from KS1 and KS2

Year 4 attempted to make our own 
switches to make an electrical circuit 
work.

Year 6 have enjoyed creating 
observational drawings of insects in Art 
this week

Refugee Week 16TH - 23RD JUNE 2023

Article 22 (refugee children) If a child is seeking refuge or has refugee status, governments must provide 
them with appropriate protection and assistance to help them enjoy all the rights in the Convention.
Votes for Schools - During Refugee Week, the children explored the ways in which we can make refugees 
travelling to the UK feel more welcome. Voters considered whether various plans in place make refugees 
feel embraced by the UK, as well as hearing direct insights about refugees' experiences.

Continue the conversation at home


